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Have your say on the Nathan, Salisbury, Moorooka Neighbourhood Plan
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The Nathan, Salisbury, Moorooka Neighbourhood Plan draft strategy is open for community feedback

Brisbane City Council is creating a new neighbourhood plan for Nathan, Salisbury and Moorooka. The plan is being developed to ensure the area’s future looks familiar, while planning for the needs of the existing and future community over the next 10 years and beyond.

Feedback on the draft strategy is now open. Have your say before midnight on Monday 12 July 2021.

Have your say

Have your say by:

· completing the survey and other feedback online
· emailing the project team
· writing to:

Neighbourhood Planning (Nathan, Salisbury, Moorooka Neighbourhood Plan)

Brisbane City Council

GPO Box 1434

Brisbane QLD 4001.

More information

For more information you can:

· visit the project webpage
· phone Council on 07 3403 8888

· attend an information session with Council planners.
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